
The Sisters of the Presentation invite women to a 
week-long service and discernment experience in Chicago, IL.

Join Presentation Sisters in various service opportunities 
such as Our Lady of Tepeyac Grade School, 

St. James Food Pantry, and others.

• Experience community living.
• Participate in daily prayer and shared reflection.

• Discern God’s call for your life with others. 

MARCH 11-15, 2018
(Sunday to Thursday)

Travel and housing accommodations will be provided. Email for details.

Please contact Sister Jessi Beck at vocations@dubuquepresentations.org  
and/or go to bit.ly/service_2018 for more information 

and to register for the trip by February 23.

CHICAGO
SERVICE & DISCERNMENT TRIP

SPRING BREAK 2018

WWW.DUBUQUEPRESENTATIONS.ORG
www.facebook.com/dubuquepresentations


